
Ira & Reatha T. Post Wildlife Sanctuary 

Friends of Vishnu want you to know…….. 

Thanks, 

Thanks go out to everyone who stopped by the Friends of 

Vishnu tables at Heritage Days in Macomb and the annual 

Labor Day Celebration in Colchester, whether you stopped 

to chat and learn more about the site, or whether you made

a donation and received a commemorative bottle of Vishnu 

Springs water (real spring water, just not  from the Vishnu 

spring).  And thanks to everyone who has helped at the site,

spreading the word or just being a friend to the cause.       

With all of your help, positive things are happening at the 

wildlife sanctuary. 

 

 

Volume 1, No. 1, Fall 2008 

Af t er  t he cleanup crew  

lef t … … . 

 

      

Tours, 

While many people have expressed an interest in touring 

Vishnu, it just isn’t possible this fall.  As you know, the site is

owned by the WIU Foundation and falls under the guise of 

the College of Arts and Sciences in conjunction with the 

Institute for Environmental Studies, and the Friends of 

Vishnu are just that—Friends working with the university to 

help maintain, preserve and promote the site, physically and 

historically.   

An effort to put a tour together during Homecoming week-

end had to  be put off.  Several areas of the university have 

projects ongoing at the site  and initial environmental 

evaluations of the property are being made.  An assessment 

of the hotel is underway and so, with baited breath, we wait 

to see what the future may bring.   If it becomes feasible to 

schedule a tour, you will be the first to know. 

Contact Information 

Check out the 

   Website: 

www.vishnusprings.org 

       Or email us at: 

Friends@vishnusprings.org

 and Tales. 

 

     

                 

                    

                   

 

 

And, of course, the search for information about Vishnu Springs is ongoing.  If you have, 

or know someone who has photographs taken of Vishnu through the years, the Friends of

Vishnu would like to know about them and obtain copies to share with the WIU Archives,

where the most complete information about the site can be found.   And, if you have sto-

ries to share, please let us know. 

Thanks again for all that you’ve done, are doing, and will continue to do to support the revitalization efforts 

of the Friends of Vishnu at the Ira and Reatha T. Post Wildlife Sanctuary.   

 

 


